
West Falmouth Swift Playground Redux 

A Project of “Together We Can” 

Dear West Falmouth Village Association Member:     May, 2013 

 

Congratulations! As a member of the West Falmouth Village Association, so far, you have helped raise 

$18,860.04 to rebuild West Falmouth Swift Playground.  Swings, slide, and a picnic table have been installed 

leaving approximately $5000.  This total includes funds donated by the West Falmouth Methodist Church for a 

bench to be installed with the next playground piece. I have also applied for a grant from Woods Hole 

Foundation.  Fundraising for the approximately $20,000 needed to complete the final phase begins now for two 

play pieces:  an omni spinner (merry-go-round) and playhouse.  

 

Thank you so much for all your support and your donations big and small.  We have raised the funds from 

community events such as West Falmouth Day, Pumpkin Day at Bourne Farm Salt Pond Bird Sanctuaries, 

Pumpkin Contest at Village Café and Eulinda’s, Swing Dance at Sea Crest Beach Hotel and Bike Path fun runs; 

from major donors such as the late John Austin; from community businesses such as Westwind Cottages, West 

Falmouth Market, Uptown Dog, Fieldcrest Farm, Casablanca Florist, Compassionate ALS, Downs Art Gallery, 

West Falmouth Property and Law Offices, Smithfield Farm, Real Estate Associates, Sotheby’s, Francesca 

Parkinson Real Estate, West Falmouth Boat Club, Image Makers, West Falmouth Veterinary Clinic, Falmouth 

Bulletin and Falmouth Enterprise; from countless individuals including Elsa Partan, Tracy Hampton, Clara 

Gilbert, and June Atwood; as well as from the board and members of the West Falmouth Village Association, 

West Falmouth Library, Falmouth Recreation Committee, Falmouth Chamber of Commerce, Together We Can, 

(especially Sandy Cuny) and the Selectmen of the Town of Falmouth.  

 

I hope you enjoy this update.  I just wanted to be sure you knew how important your part has been in rebuilding 

the West Falmouth Swift Playground.  Of course, I could not have finished Phase I without you and I hope to 

have your help with Phase II this coming year.  To give, please make checks payable to “Together We Can,” 

write “West Falmouth Playground” in the memo and send to WFVA, PO. Box 256, W. Falmouth, MA 02574.     

 

      Sincerely, 

 

      Jake  
 

Jake Barry 

      Committee for West Falmouth Swift Playground 

      (774) 392-4828 
 

 



West Falmouth Swift Playground Redux 

A Project of “Together We Can” 
West Falmouth (Swift) Playground Redux is a project of Falmouth Together We Can, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization and 

donations are fully tax-deductible to the extent of the law. 


